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Three BCC students earn scholarships from Dosher Foundation 
 

SOUTHPORT—The Dosher Memorial Hospital Foundation has awarded $1,000 college 

scholarships to Brunswick Community College students Chelcie Cruce, Courtney Nygaard and 

Cheryl Walton.  

 They were selected by the Dosher Foundation’s Scholarship Committee from a pool of 

applicants submitted by the Brunswick Community College Foundation. Scoring was based on 

the students’ grade point average, financial need, and an essay.   

The funds were made available to the Dosher Hospital Foundation from the Noren 

Foundation, a private foundation focused on education. 

For more information, call the Dosher Foundation at (910) 457-3850, or the BCC 

Foundation at (910) 755-8517. 

 
 

Posing (left to right) with a check representing the three $1,000 scholarships are Chelcie Cruce, 
recipient; Elina Dicostanzo, director, Resource Development, Brunswick Community College;  
Cheryl Walton, recipient; Mark Bachara, vice chair, Dosher Foundation Board; Courtney 
Nygaard, recipient; Carolyn Zarbock, Dosher Foundation board member; Melody Ryan, Dosher 
Foundation board member; and Lynda Stanley, president, Dosher Foundation. 
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